Visual Arts News

Pop Art Gallery

At the end of the day on Tuesday 15" September students from grade 5 and 6 greeted parents at the schools gates with some artwork that they had been working on. Students
lined up proudly holding up their individual expressions. This ensured parents stopped to browse the work. Some comments from students were:

Caitlin — It was fun because | was able to show my work off to everyone, people were actually looking at it. The person who made it was holding the work up rather than like at a
gallery when it is hanging on a wall.

Beth — It was windy and a bit tricky to hold onto our artwork but it was fun. We put a great deal of effort into our work and it was really nice to have people enjoy looking at it and
acknowledging our efforts.

Veronika — Parents were surprised to see students with artwork at the school gates. It was nice that they didn’t have to go anywhere but just walked through the gates to see all this
artwork on display.

Maddy — | had loads of fun and would like to do it again if we can.
Please see photos at the end of the newsletter.

Rhonda McLeod, Visual Arts teacher







